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Two weeks ago, Jackson County was gratefully spared any major damage or     
destruction from Hurricane Sally. Unfortunately our neighbors on the Alabama and 
Florida gulf coast were not as lucky. This year marked the 15 year anniversary of 
Hurricane Katrina destroying the Gulf Coast. JCUA reflects on our dedicated       
employees, then and now, who helped prepare for Hurricane Sally and Hurricane 
Katrina. The photos below show the damage that was caused to JCUA property by 
Hurricane Katrina on August 23, 2005.  

 

Thank you to the Retail Staff who did a wonderful job successfully completing a 
multi-week effort in extending the sewer services along Fountainbleau Drive. This 
extension has allowed a local women’s shelter to connect to public sewer service, 
allowing for expansion of available rehab services for those in need.  

 


